From: nhernandezpdx

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: Re: HB 4167
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:21:05 PM

Dear legislators,
I want to formally oppose to the bill HB 4167. It doesn't matter which way this is presented,

the people of Oregon want this to go to a vote.

We have a right in a democracy to choose what our government dictates for our lives. We also
have a right by Oregon Constitution to vote on any bill that is a tax.

Central Oregon has a long history of difficultly receiving goods by truck over the mountain
passes. If many of the independent trucking companies go out of business or have to charge
more (making them less competitive) that difficulty will return to Central Oregon. When the
bigger companies have a priority to the metro areas of Oregon then the rural areas will suffer.
With so much tourism in our county that sure will affect so many of the small restaurants and
stores here.

Please let this go to a vote.

Thank you,
Natanya Hernandez

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7.
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